
 
 

14th February 2006 
 
Hon. Patrick Conlon    
12th Floor Roma Mitchell House, 
136 North Terrace, 
Adelaide SA 5000 
 
 
cc: Hon. Dean Brown 
cc: Hon. Sandra Kanck 
cc: SARFAC (Trevor Watts) 
cc: SDF (Hank Van der Wijngaart) 
 
 
Dear Minister Conlon, 
 

Future of Rapid Bay Jetty 
 
We wish to thank you for forwarding a copy of the Rapid Bay Jetty 
Environmental Impact Assessment to us. It is greatly appreciated. 
 
During the stakeholders’ meeting held on the 20th of December 2005, you 
indicated that the next stakeholders’ meeting would be held towards the end 
of January, to ensure that a commitment could be made in terms of reopening 
Rapid Bay Jetty before the Government entered the caretaker period. 
 
Minister, it is now mid-February and the next stakeholders’ meeting is yet to 
be called. 
 
We are obviously concerned that the stakeholders’ meeting has not been 
called, and ask that it be held as soon as possible. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you and also look forward to discussing 
some of the recommendations contained by the Environmental Impact 
Assessment. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Glenice Galbraith 
(Spokesperson, Friends of Rapid Bay Jetty) 

P.O. Box 17, Delamere, S.A. 5204 
Phone / FAX 08 8598 0200 
E-mail: contact@rapidbayjetty.org 
Web: www.rapidbayjetty.org 


